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Freedom of Information Review Response
Our reference:  FOI 24-3094
Responded to:  12 February 2025


As requested, we have reviewed the handling of your recent FOI request in terms of section 20(1) of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002.
As Police Scotland has failed to respond to your request within twenty working days, it therefore follows that in terms of section 21(4)(c), your request has not been handled in accordance with the Act.
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused.  
A response to your request is provided below:
A log of all repairs and maintenance work required at the West Bell Street police office in Dundee. For each entry, please provide information on the date the issue was reported/logged, the nature of the issue, the location of the issue, any images showing the issue (where held), any operational problems caused by the issue, the cost of carrying out the work (where held) and the timescale for carrying out the work (where held)
In response to your request, please see the attached table for details of repairs and maintenance work at West Bell Street, Police Office in Dundee.
As there was no timeframe specified on your request, we have provided data for financial year 23/24 and year to date for this financial year 24/25.			
Notes:			
Where there is no detail in column C the work is outstanding			
Column D states the nature of the issues either Planned Preventative Maintenance (PPM) or a Reactive Repair
The timescale for carrying out the work - this is the difference between the dates in Columns B & C				
			
In relation to costs which are not included in the table above, images showing the issue and any operational problems caused by the issue, in terms of Section 17 of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002, this represents a notice that the information you seek is not held by Police Scotland.
	
If you require any further assistance, please contact us quoting the reference above.
If you remain dissatisfied following the outcome of this review, you can appeal to the Office of the Scottish Information Commissioner (OSIC) within 6 months - online, by email or by letter (OSIC, Kinburn Castle, Doubledykes Road, St Andrews, KY16 9DS).
Following an OSIC appeal, you can appeal to the Court of Session on a point of law only. 
Every effort has been taken to ensure our response is as accessible as possible. If you require this response to be provided in an alternative format, please let us know.
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